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“Easter People, raise your voices, sounds of heaven in earth should ring. Christ has 
brought us heaven’s choices; heavenly music, let it ring. Alleluia! Alleluia! Easter 
People let us sing.” (William M. James, 1979)

Many people do not realize that Easter is a season, not just a single day. It is true 
that Easter Sunday is the major event of the Easter Season but the season begins 
on Easter Sunday and continues until Pentecost, which happens on June 8 this 
year. It is seven weeks long and each Sunday during the season we hear stories 
from the Bible that remind us of Jesus’ resurrection appearances or his attributes. 
You will want to be present in worship each Sunday during the Easter Season to 
celebrate the Risen Lord and to hear these parts of the scripture story.

One of my favorite biblical stories is from John 21. The sermon for May 4 will come 
from this passage and the sermon is entitled, “The Man Who Came to Breakfast”. 
Jesus appears to the disciples who have returned to their former professions as 
fishermen in the early morning hours as they are trying to bring in a catch of fish. 
Jesus prepares breakfast for them and they have a conversation that is emotional 
and challenging. I hope you will join us to worship and learn from this stirring 
story.

The Easter Season will continue until June 8 and we will glean much from all we 
share together as we meet weekly. We appreciate our choir and our organist Gala 
Eubank Strunk who provide the music of the season that inspires and delights us. 
Thanks to all who participate in our weekly services to make them uplifting.

Our church handbell choir will share a special concert with us on Sunday, May 4 at 4 
pm. Following their concert, we will be treated to Taco Night in the fellowship hall. 
Plan to attend to hear this wonderful music and to share in fellowship afterwards.

Each Sunday in May promises to offer reasons to gather with others in the Christian 
family to celebrate our risen Lord and to renew the friendship we share. We are 
glad for our visitors who join us weekly and hope that feel as much at home in our 
church as those who have deep roots in our congregation.

As always, let me know if there is a way that I can be in ministry to you however 
you may need me. I am here to be your pastor, teacher, and friend and am thankful 
for this church and its’ many ministries.

Jerry



The Night Circle will meet at 6:00 p.m. Wednesday, 
May 7 at the home of Jan Wylie.

The Noon Circle will meet Tuesday, May 13, at 12:00 
p.m. in the parlor for lunch.




